OASIS Business-Centric Methodology 

Technical Committee

New Subcommittee on 

Workflow And Data Exchange (WADE)
Charter:

The sub-committee for WADE will focus on strategies to facilitate the better integration and interoperability of workflow solutions using the BCM layered approach and templates combined with XML-enabled mechanisms.   

We anticipate liaisons within and outside of the OASIS committee structure.  The work of this subcommittee will lead to developing a specification for implementers using BCM and WADE specializations including templates, schemas and API details that support the BCM approach to integration and will be submitted to the BCM TC according to the OASIS committee work process.   
Also it is anticipated that the BCM “Linking and Switching” work will be a significant part of the solution requirements and the ebXML Registry and secure document exchange profiles.  
The ability to leverage a Service Oriented Architecture (SOA) approach using OASIS standards based technologies is also assumed as the underlying technology infrastructure.
The audience will include portal and workflow solutions particularly in an e-Government environment where tracking and auditability are significant concerns.  

The focus is on the mechanisms and means to allow interoperability across workflow systems particularly within a regulatory and e-Government environment and to facilitate open data exchange, without prescribing the data exchange formats themselves. 
By providing these mechanisms this will allow application consolidation and complexity reductions to be achieved and process streamlining thereby reducing the maintenance burden on downstream systems. 

This work will highlight the interoperability of OASIS standards with widely-used industry data representation standards in a workflow context. It represents a logical next step on the path toward better ability to integrate workflow solutions across government and industry rather than each system being its own island with only limited information flows. 
